
 
November 9, 2018 
 
 
Bob Taunton  
The Taunton Group, LLC 
2724 S. Palmatier Way  
Boise, ID 83716 
bobtaunton@tauntongroup.com 
(sent via email) 
 
Re:  SUB15-00055 / 6298 S. Cole Road / Kirsten Subdivision / Time Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Taunton: 
Your application has been scheduled to be heard before the Boise City Council on 
Tuesday, November 27, 2018, at 6:00 P.M., in the Maryanne Jordan City Council 
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall.  It will be necessary for you or you representative 
to attend.  
 
A project report will be available on our website two (2) working days prior to the hearing 
date: http://mayor.cityofboise.org/city-council/  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 608-7086 or 
bdmoore@cityofboise.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brent Moore 
Senior Planner, Current Planning and Subdivisions 
Boise City Planning and Development Services 
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